
Term 3 

Key dates for your diary  

Wednesday. 3rd January school reopens  

Thursday 1st February Zoo lab workshop             

Friday 9th February -Dressing day – 

environmentalist- Butterfly class 

Transport -Nursery Class 

9th February- end of term 3 

21st February- start of term 4  

 

Home Learning 

 

Reading 

Your child will have their   'RWI Book Bag 

Books' updated weekly with new books. 

Please remember to access to RWI 

eBooks/homework with the codes inside 

their reading record.   

 

Reminder 

 

Please note that the children are not 

expected to be able to read books from the 

40-book challenge book independently but 

to enjoying reading with their adults.  

 

Please continue the fantastic job you are 

doing by reading regularly with your child  

 

 

Tea Time Talks 

Thank you for your responses to the weekly 
Tea Time Talk questions. We will continue 
to post weekly questions that links to the 
children’s learning on Tapestry, as well as on 
a sticker which the children are given to 
place on their jumper or cardigan.   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Curriculum 

Welcome back to a new term and a new year! 

 
The children have smoothly settled back into their school 

routines, embracing the start of our exciting new topic: 

caring for sea life. In Butterfly Class, our little explorers will 

delve into environmentalism. They'll investigate ways to 

care for our environment, especially sea life, aiming to 

keep the ocean clean for all its wonderful creatures. 

This week, Butterfly Class embarked on an enchanting 

journey with the tale of "Tiddler," captivating their 

imaginations and paving the way for our exploration of sea 

life. They've been immersed in underwater adventures 

and tales, curiosity and wonder.  

 

We're organising a Climate Crusader/Ocean Protector 

workshop for Butterfly Class and exploring the different 

seasons workshop for Caterpillar Class. Letters with 

further details for these workshops will be coming your 

way soon! 

In Nursery Class, have dived into the world of different 

transports, which has sparked such interest in our EYFS 

community. There role-play area has transformed into a 

bustling drive-through. A Temple Mill garage role-play area 

is taking shape beautifully in the outside area. 

 

We would also like to encourage parents/carers to 

participate in our family reading afternoon at 2:30pm on 

Wednesday 8th February. 

As the weather remains wet and cold, we are more likely 

to wear wellies and coats. Please ensure that your child 

has appropriate clothing. 

For more detailed information about what the children will 

be learning in both classes, please refer to the knowledge 

mats. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we're looking 

forward to an enriching and adventurous term ahead 
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PE Reception class 

Please remember that PE lessons are on 

Fridays. Children should wear their PE kit to 

schools.   

 

 


